
SB 941 
 
Dear Senator, 
 
I see the anti gunners are at it again. This bill is a redundant attempt at controlling and 
creating a law that can’t be enforced to start with. Most of the guns that are registered in 
Oregon have been traded or sold or already given away to relatives. Most firearms after a 
person has deceased his collection of firearms will be sold privately, or given  away 
without any record and that is after you pass this redundant piece of legislation if you so 
do.  
 
If you actually think myself or others will submit family or friends to background checks 
to gift or transfer the ownership of a firearm, guess again. Please don’t clutter up our 
already messed up ORS’s with another redundant law. 
 
Thank you, and please enter my comments as testimony on any hearings held on SB 
941… 
 
Chuck Chase 
541-310-8510 


